FAX: 612-348-870l1 IDD: 612-348-7708

BOARD OF HENNEPIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

A-2400 GOVERNMENT CENTER
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55487- 0240

April 15, 2022

Helbert O. Schultz

4900 Logan Avenue N
Minneapolis, MN 55430
Dear Helbert O. Schultz:

RE: State of Minnesota vs. Helbert O. Schultz

Your communication dated April 10, 2022, which was served by mail on April 15, 2022,
will be formally recorded on the Communications List of the Hennepin County Board of
Commissioners next meeting on May 3, 2021. The communication has been forwarded
to the Civil Division of the Hennepin County Attorney’s Office.

If you have further questions about this, you may contact the Hennepin County
Attorney’s Office at 612-348-5518.

Sincerely,
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Karen L. Keller
Deputy Clerk to the County Board
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cc: Jim Keeler




